
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/027/2025-26                                                                                                                        Date: 26-06-2025 

 

                        

 
 

C I R C U LA R  

    VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS اللطف 

SUBJECT: ISLAMIC NEW YEAR HOLIDAY 

 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Friday, 27th June 2025 on 

account of Islamic New Year (Hijri New Year). 

 

We wish all our students, staff, and families a blessed New Year. 

 

 

 

 Regards, 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

 


